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Tena koe  

Response to your information requests - Western Hills Main Sewer – Part two Qs 2, 4a & 4e 

As you were advised on 11 July 2024, the information to respond to your following questions 
was still being evaluated and taking longer than anticipated: 

2. All advice Wellington Water has provided to Hutt City, Upper Hutt Council and Waka 
Kotahi 

4. All correspondence relating to issues relating to the pipe over the past five years 
including: 
a. the correspondence between Wellington Water and Riverlink Alliance when the 

latest issue with the pipe was found (ref 15/3/2024) 

e.   All correspondence about the pipe collapsing with Waka Kotahi, Hutt City and    
Upper Hutt City Councils (ref 15/3/2024) 

This letter advises you that the answers to these requests are now available and detailed in 
the appendix accompanying this letter. The documents are provided to you by a dropbox link.   
 

Information has been withheld as out of scope and under the following sections of the Act:  

• 7(2)(a) – privacy  

• 7(2)(b)(ii) – prejudice the commercial position of the person who supplied or who is the 
subject of the information  

• 7(2)(f)(i) – maintain the effective conduct of public affairs through the free and frank 
expression of opinions  

In accordance with section 7(1) of the Act, we do not consider the withholding of information 
under the respective section(s) 7 of the Act is outweighed by other considerations which 
render it desirable, in the public interest, to make that information available.  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of the decision to 
release this information. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.  

 
 
 
 












